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Hi, my name is Andres I'm a motorcycle rider and I think passing this bill would be a 

major net positive for the city. I think decreasing the amount of cars on the road and 

decreasing carbon emissions is 2 of the biggest reasons why I would support this 

while also helping alleviate traffic on major highways. I currently drive to work from 

Beaverton to the Airport where daily I encounter traffic at some point along my route. 

Whether it be the tunnels on US 26, the traffic on I-84, or even the back up on I-205. 

If not one of those it's all of them most of the time. Countless times I've thought when 

sitting in traffic letting my car idle that I could be one less car on the road and get to 

work quicker all if I was on my motorcycle able to lane split. And with current public 

transit methods taking well over an hour and a half spending 3 hours of my day on 

MAX is not an efficient use of my time. I really hope you take my comments and 

many others alike seriously and pass the bill. 


